
 

 

Detachment/Annexation Communication Guide 

 
General Statement: 
“Cave Springs and Rogers have reached a mutually beneficial agreement to clean up 
their city limits. On a practical level, it streamlines road maintenance and utility services, 
ensuring that everyone receives the quality of service they expect from their local 
government. Personally, I find it encouraging when cities coordinate to achieve a win-
win outcome. Our future regional victories depend on our collaboration.” 
 - Mayor Greg Hines 

Facts: 

• This legislative process will occur in the upcoming months at both Rogers and 
Cave Springs City Council meetings as defined by Ark. Code Ann. § 14-40-2101. 
These legislative meetings are open to the public. 
 

• Rogers values public input during this process. Concerned residents are invited 
to a public hearing at the respective City Council meeting set tentatively for May 
14th, 2024 at 6:30p.m. 
 
Residents who currently live in Rogers city limits 
Rogers City Council 301 W. Chestnut St., Rogers 
 
Residents who currently live in Cave Springs City limits 
Cave Springs City Council American Legion 168 Glenwood Ave, Cave Springs 
 

• School system boundaries will not be affected. 

Frequently Asked Questions: 

• Why wasn’t I made aware of this? 
 
Legislative action from Rogers City Council was a needed first step to begin the 
process. Public notification is being sent in the form of a public hearing notice 
that will be published in the newspaper. Public meetings in both Rogers and 
Cave Springs are upcoming. 
 



• What is the best way for me to speak my concerns or be part of the 
discussion? 
 
Concerned residents are invited to a public hearing at the respective City Council 
meeting set tentatively for May 14th, 2024 at 6:30p.m. 
 
Residents currently living in Rogers city limits 
Rogers City Council 301 W. Chestnut St., Rogers 
 
Residents currently living in Cave Springs City Limits 
Cave Springs City Council American Legion 168 Glenwood Ave, Cave Springs 
 

• Will my utilities be impacted? 
 
Some utilities (Water, Sewer, Trash) will switch as a result of this change, but it 
will be coordinated between the Cities and their utility providers. There will be no 
disruption in services during any transition of utility providers.  
 

• Will this affect where my child goes to school? 
 
No, school system boundaries are not affected. 
 

• How does this affect fire services for areas moving from Rogers to Cave 
Springs? 
 
Homes in Cave Springs are serviced by the Cave Springs Fire Department. 
Rogers Fire Department continually offers mutual aid to surrounding regions and 
has a good relationship with the Cave Springs Fire Department. All CSFD has to 
do is request, and RFD will be on scene. The Cities will likely enter into an 
interlocal agreement concerning fire services so there will be no disruption in the 
services being currently provided.  
 

 

 


